
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

S t  M a r y ’ s  C a t h o l i c  
P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  

Newsletter Advent Term 1 

Dear Parents/Careers, 
I would like to begin by saying a very big thank you for the 
warm welcome I have received from all the children and 
families of St Mary’s it is very much appreciated. We have 
had a wonderful start to the Autumn Term. A very big 
welcome to all our new children who joined us today in 
our Reception class, there was lots of beautiful smiling 
faces from both children and parents, we know you will 
really enjoy your time at St Mary’s. We are all very 
impressed with how smart the children are looking in 
their uniform and their attitudes to learning. This 
morning we also celebrated the Feast of Mary with Mass 
with Fr Michael and Deacon Mick, all the children 
behaved beautifully. We look forward to a busy week 
ahead; please look out for important dates on the weekly 
newsletter. I hope you have a wonderful weekend! 
Mrs Yuen 

 

           

We would encourage your children to try out the hot meals provided by our new Catering Company 
Coombs. The quality of food is exceptional. Between now and you receiving your login details your 
child will be entitled to a free taster meal every day. Please ask for a menu from the school office. 

Cost of meals are £2.15 per day for these who do not receive a free school meal. 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 12th 
September 2019 

School Photos  

(Braiswick Photography) 

 
 

Our Whole School Attendance for the week of 

6th September was 91.56%   

Class with the Highest Attendance this week 

was Year 5 94.83% 

A message from the Headteacher

 

 
Forthcoming diary dates 

     

Value for September - Cooperation Attendance 


